Dear xxxx,
[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of Central California SPCA, we strongly urge a “no” vote on AB 1881.
Please find attached an opposition letter signed by shelters, rescues, and animal control agencies from throughout the state of California.

While this appears to be well-intended “feel good” legislation, it is entirely misguided as it exclusively targets shelters and rescues and the kind-hearted Californians that adopt homeless pets. Treating California animal adopters as though they don’t understand that animals need care is both insulting and absurd. Passing a bill that literally does nothing to help animals while Californians struggle with real issues related to housing, finances, and access to vet care, is a shameful waste of legislative resources.

Please review the attached letter and its list of signers that are opposed to this bill. A “no” vote on this bill, is a vote in support of California’s animal shelters.

Thank you for your consideration,
Your Name
